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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Kyle Lawrence, Hearing Officer Committee Chair

Date:

February 10, 2016


Subject:
Mid-Year Report
During the mid-year period, the Hearing Officer Committee saw four new people join the committee. Our committee has over 40 years of DDS experience with a broad range of experiences and positions held. The committee was tasked with gathering data specific to the Hearing Officer position so that this information could be presented at the mid-year meeting. We have had several conversations about the differences between various state Disability Hearing Units and their procedures. In particular, we have discussed how we conduct VSD video conferencing equipment, how we use this equipment, and how we interact with the field offices.  We also identified other various state specific problems and discussed ways that our individual states approached those issues. 
